
From: Bill Lueders blueders@gmail.com
Subject: Question

Date: July 29, 2022 at 12:51 PM
To: Geralyn Spitzer geralyn.spitzer@dhs.wisconsin.gov
Cc: Bill Lueders blueders@gmail.com

Sorry about this but I have to ask this question of you directly: 

Do you agree that you were in error in having identified two deficiencies that were the basis for citations totaling $1,500
against ProHealth Care Regency New Berlin? Was there in your view subsequent information provided that justifies the dismissal of
these citations?

I was hoping that records I requested regarding internal communications on this matter might shed light on this without my having to
put this uncomfortable question to you directly. But the released records provide not a clue so I do have to ask. 

If you could please respond by mid-day Monday, that would be great. Please have a good weekend.

-- 
Bill Lueders
blueders@gmail.com
608-669-4712
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